Councillor Donald Balsillie
Ward 2 Clackmannanshire North (Multi Member Ward)
Kilncraigs, Greenside Street, Alloa, FK10 1EB

Clackmannanshire Council
Telephone: 01259 452255 Mobile: 07972 800 632 *www.clacksweb.org.uk

Email: dbalsillie@clacks.gov.uk
' THIS PAPER RELATES TO

ITEM 13
ON THE AGENDA

Motion to Council ~-Thursday December 18th 2014.

In response to the recent Consultation on Post Office Services in Alloa.
Clackmannanshire Council objects to the removal of Crown Post Office status
for Alloa and the resultant implications for Service delivery.

The Council is concerned about the proposal to relocate the post office to
within a local store and the likelihood that this will result in the reduction of
staff numbers and current level of Service. Unlike the current post office we
understand that the loss of crown post office status means that there would be
no obligation to continue postal services in Alloa if the store decides to give up

this aspect of its business.

Clir Donald Balsillie
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